TEN BROECK ACADEMY & FRANKLINVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL

BOARD OF EDUCATION

SUE M. CIESLA, President

RICHARD O. WRIGHT, Vice-President

MARK SLAVINSKI

DIANE C. SOULVIE

WILLIAM M. WEIGEL

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

CHRISTOPHER J. SWIATEK



DISTRICT ADMINISTRATORS

W. SCOTT RUDNICKI
Director of Pupil Personnel & Instruction

DONNA L. HOWARD Business Executive

ROBERT W. HIRSCH TBA/High School Principal

THOMAS RIDDOCH Elementary School Principal

May 6, 2020

Dear Franklinville Families,

We hope you and your family are happy and healthy. We have created a Home Instruction Guide to help our families navigate through the process of the home instruction experience. Enclosed you will find a copy of this guide.

Per New York State Department of Education the annual assessment has been waived for the 2019-2020 school year. Here is what they have announced.

"Section 100.10(h) regarding annual assessment for students participating in a program of home instruction is amended to provide that an alternative form of evaluation, in lieu of an annual assessment, shall be permitted for all grades in the 2019-20 school year due to the State of Emergency declared by the Governor pursuant to an Executive Order for the COVID-19 crisis. The Board of Regents today adopted emergency regulations to ease the burdens and provide important flexibility for educators, students, professionals and others to address interruptions in the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic."

Please contact our office if your child has any special education needs or concerns. Requests for services must be submitted in writing by June 1, 2020.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Pupil Personnel Services and Instruction office by sending an email to srudnicki@tbafcs.org or ahinman@tbafcs.org or call my office at (716) 676-8019.

Sincerely,

Warren Scott Rudnicki Director of Pupil Personnel Services & Instruction